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Neighborhood News…. 
 

Audrey S moved into the neighborhood recently.  Some 

of her family enjoyed the “Cat in the Hat” celebration with 

her.  Welcome Audrey!  

Welcome Lewis K!  Lewis moved in last week and is 

settling in well.  He likes ice cream time and plays 

Bingo with the crowd. 

Be sure to say hello when you pass them in the hall. 

 
 

We have lost three of our family members in the last 

month.   

• Jim K passed away on Sunday, February 24.  

We will miss the “big band sounds” and 

Lawrence Welk music coming from the room.  

Our thoughts and prayers are with his family. 

• On Wednesday, March 6, Jay M passed away.  

His dancing moves will be missed.  He was 

always tapping his toes.  Prayers to his family. 

• Prayers to the family of Thelma S.  She passed 

away on Sunday, March 17.  Her genuine 

smile and sense of humor will be truly missed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your Directors 
 

Executive Director 
Tina Woodward 

cwoodward@pslgroupllc.com 
 

Wellness Director  
Shannon Mason 

smason@pslgroupllc.com 
 

Marketing Director 
Angel Sanchez 

asanchez@pslgroupllc.com 
 

Business Office Manager 
Joni Engels 

jengels@pslgroupllc.com 
  

Life Enrichment Director 
Stephanie Corron 

scorron@pslgroupllc.com 
 

 Dietary Director 
Cherie Crites 

ccrites@pslgroupllc.com 
 

Environmental Director 
Eric McClaine 

emcclaine@pslgroupllc.com 
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Food, Bingo, Fun and Laughs… 
 

  

April Birthdays 
In astrology, those born April 1–19 are Rams  
of Aries. Like rams, Aries charge forward with 
courage, confidence, and enthusiasm. They 
embrace action, take risks, and will fight for 
their goals. Those born April 20–30 are Bulls  
of Taurus. Bulls are stable, reliable, patient, 
and determined. They will work hard and finish 
the job no matter what gets in their way, but  
they expect to be rewarded!  
 

 

Residents                          Staff 
Paul C – 4                     Shannon M – 15     
Pat Roberts – 7             Lou S – 16  
Sharon M – 10              Kathy G – 25  
Marilyn W – 19              Amanda T – 26  
Delores B – 24 
Ray S – 30  
 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
   

APRIL 1    LUNCH AT FRANKIE’S RESTAURANT 
APRIL 3    WEAR A RAINBOW 
APRIL 4    BHS MUSICAL DRESS REHEARSAL 
APRIL 8    DULCIMERS PLAY IN MEMORY CARE 
APRIL 9    GENE ZENZ PERFORMS 
APRIL 10  100TH DAY OF THE YEAR 
APRIL 10  DULCIMERS PLAY  
APRIL 11  SECHLER’S PICKLE TOUR 
APRIL 12  BREAKFAST AT KORA’S BREW HOUSE 
APRIL 12  WEAR PASTEL COLORS 
APRIL 13  FAMILY & FRIENDS EASTER  
APRIL 14  LUNCH AT GRAND PLAZA MEXICAN 
APRIL 15  NAIL CARE AT 4 CO CAREER CENTER  
APRIL 16  WEAR YOUR PAJAMAS DAY 
APRIL 22  LEE WARREN PERFORMS 
APRIL 22  DULCIMERS PLAY 
APRIL 24  RESIDENT COUNCIL MEETING 
APRIL 24  ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANTS’ DAY 
APRIL 24  BINGO AUCTION 
APRIL 25  WEAR A RED HAT 
APRIL 25  VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION BRUNCH 
APRIL 26  LUNCH AT FOUR SEASONS 
APRIL 27  LIVING HOPE DINNER & CONCERT 
APRIL 29  WORLD WISH DAY 
APRIL 29  CAPTAINS TABLE 
APRIL 29  NAIL CARE AT 4 CO CAREER CENTER 
APRIL 30  APRIL BIRTHDAY PARTY 
APRIL 30  HUBERT SINGS 
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Do You Believe in Magic? 
 

“Magic Joe” Fusco will be entertaining 

residents and guests on Friday, March 

22, begnning at 6:30pm in the Activity 

Room. 

 

Carnival games along with some fun 

refreshments including fried oreas, 

onion rings, cotton candy and soda will 

begin at 6:00pm in the “Fountain Park 

Midway.” 

JOIN US FOR   

A MAGICAL NIGHT! 

 

  

 
 
 
Courtyards Clean-Up Scheduled 
 
Saturday, May 18, is scheduled for a Work Day on 
the Square Courtyard.  Clean-up day for the 
Southwest Courtyard will be June 1, and the MC 
Courtyard is scheduled for June 15. We are 
planning on painting, cleaning and planting.  
 

If you are able to 

help with any of 

these fun projects, 

please call 419-633-

9191 so that we can 

plan the days. More hands, means 

more gets done. 

If you are unable to help but would like to donate 

plants (vegetables or flowers) or other 

items, please contact Stephanie  

at 419-956-8158. Some of the 

items we will need to borrow are 

shovels, paint supplies, and a few 

other items. 
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Easter Celebration 
 

Mark your calendars for Saturday, 
April 13.  Fountain Park will be 
holding our Annual Family & 
Friends Easter Luncheon and 
Easter Egg Hunt. 
 

An Easter Buffet will be served 
from 11:30am to 1:00pm.  Call for reservations 
419-633-9191 and state if you will be attending 
the first or second seating.  
 

Our Easter Egg Hunt will begin at 1:30pm 
promptly.  Children ages 0 – 10 are invited to 
participate.  There will be time for each age group 
to hunt. 
 

Other activities during the day will be a petting 
zoo, face painting and more. 
 

Join us on 
April 13 
to visit 
with 

residents 
and enjoy 

a day of fun!!! 
 

Diabetes Empowerment Classes 
 

Do you or someone you love have Diabetes? 

Everyone with Diabetes Counts is a program 

that encourages small lifestyle changes while 
learning about your diabetes and the way it 

affects your health.  Hosted by Fountain Park, 

this is a FREE six-week program beginning on 

Wednesday, April 2.  Classes begin at 1PM 

and will end at 3PM. 

 

Have fun with friends and family while learning 
how to manage diabetes through no cost 

educational workshops.  Enjoy the beenefits of 

a healthier, more energetic lifestyle by signing 

up today! 

 
Call Patti Badenhop 419-551-0819 to register. 
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Volunteer Appreciation Month 
 

Each year, we shine a light on the people and 
causes that inspire us to serve, recognizing and 
thanking volunteers who lend their time, talent 
and voice to make a difference in their 
communities. 
 
During the month of April, an appreciation brunch 
will be held at Fountain Park to thank our 
volunteers.  We appreciate the generosity of their 
time, support and talents. 
 
The “Cat in the Hat” Visited 
Fountain Park 
 

March 2 was “Read Across America” Day along 
with the birthday of Dr. Seuss.  To celebrate, The 
Cat in the Hat visited residents and other guests 
to share some laughs and even read to us.  
Thank you Annette Kubiske and Barton’s Baking 
for this special celebration! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St. Patrick’s Day Celebrated 
 
The Buehrer Family (Dad, Mom & six children) 
entertained the residents with Irish melodies.  
Every family member sings and plays varieties 
of instrument.  What a great time!  They have 
some openings during the Christmas Season, 
so we are hoping to invite them back at that 
time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Easter Candy Needed 
 
Candy is needed to fill Easter eggs for the hunt 
on April 13.  Individually wrapped small 
candies are requested.  We prefer not to have 
hard candies due to choking hazards.  Candies 
can be dropped off at the Front Desk any time 
prior to April 7. Thank you in advance for your 
donations. 
 

Waiver Program Enrollment 
 

The Waiver Program is accepted at Fountain 

Park on a limited basis.  If you feel the need for 

the Waiver Program to be implemented within 

the next six months, please stop in to meet 

with the Executive Director at Fountain Park 

and contact Sarah Corothers, Program 

Outreach Director for the Williams County 

Department of Aging at 419-633-5054 to 

initiate the process. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

April 2019 


